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DENTAL OFFICE
Dr. George Elias, DDS
Jim Durston, Denturist

Evenings available
1730 Bloor St. W. #4 (at Keele Subway/ 7-11 Store)

416-766-2222

         OFFICE HOURS

Tuesday and Thursday

9:30 am to 11:30 am 

Monday to Thursday afternoons

1:00 pm to 4:00pm

Monday & Wednesday Morning Closed

Friday closed

1701 Bloor Street West                www.joanofarc.ca Phone          416.762.1026

Toronto, ON M6P 1B1           email: parish@joanofarc.ca Fax              416.604.3420

Served by the Franciscan Friars of the Atonement

CELEBRATIONS OF

THE EUCHARIST

Monday - Saturday

 5:30 PM

Sunday

10:00 AM

         CELEBRATION OF
          RECONCILIATION
    Saturdays 4:00 PM  to 5:00 PM 

              or by appointment.

               BAPTISMS
Arrangements are made through the

Religious Education office.  Couples

expecting a child are encouraged to

contact the office before the child is

born. Please contact ext. 222, for

more information.

               MARRIAGE
Please call Fr. Bob at least one year

prior to the planned wedding date.

Pastoral Visitation
of the Sick:

To arrange for a visit 

Call the office ext. 221
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 Nicholson'sofrills
lower food prices™

Kenneth J. Michalak BA, CFP, CGA
Chartered Professional Accountant

Certified Financial Planner
www.kjmca.com

1576 Bloor St. W.  416-588-2808

Proudly Serving Catholic Families since 1914
3299 Dundas Street West

(1 Block East of Runnymede) � 416-767-1176

LYNETT
FUNERAL HOME

Your High Park expert and #1 Bloor West
Number 1 Agent from 2001-2014
Offering free property evaluations!

Bill Mohan
SALES REPRESENTATIVE

Parishioner

416 762-4200
Finding and selling homes for families

SUTTON GROUP REALTY
SYSTEMS INC., BROKERAGE

GOOD YEAR ROOFING
Shingles•Flat Roof•Eavestroughs
Aluminum & Vinyl Siding•Soffits

B: 416-604-3445  C: 416-859-0506

18+ Yrs Experience, Work Guaranteed!

carmen krasevac
the andrea morrison team

the professional working & living
in your neighbourhood

416-294-1877 office   416-272-5191 cell
carmen@andreamorrison.com

St. Joan of Arc Proclaiming and Living the Gospel
through Stewardship. All are Welcome.

PARISH STAFF

Rev. Robert Langone, SA
Pastor (ext. 226)

frbob@joanofarc.ca

Rev. Kenneth Cienik, SA
Associate Pastor (ext. 229)

Mrs. Rosanne Kelly
Pastoral Assistant (ext. 221)

parish@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Anne Francis
Accounting Office (ext. 223)

finance@joanofarc.ca

Mrs. Catherine Richardson
Religious Education

Contact (ext 222)
religioused@joanofarc.ca

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES

Altar Servers
Call the office

Eucharistic Ministers
Andrew O'Handley

Lectors:
Maryanne Chard
10:00AM Choir

Susan McElcheran 
Rehearsal: Thursday 7:30 PM

12:00 Noon Choir 
Antoine Pellerin

Ushers: Call the office

www.catholic-cemeteries.com
Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home  905-889-7467

Queen of Heaven Cemetery  905-851-5822

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE

SPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

Pollocks HOME HARDWARE
PLUMBING & HOME CENTRE

FOR ALL YOUR HARDWARE NEEDS!

341-347 Roncesvalles Ave.   416-535-1169

ORGANIZATIONS

& ACTIVITIES

Catholic Women's League  

See CWL Bulletin Board for Details

Children's Liturgy

10:00 AM Mass 

Creation Care Ministry

2nd Tuesday of each month  7pm.

Development and Peace

www.devp.org

3rd Monday of the month 7:00 PM

Merrymakers

3rd Tuesday, 12:15 PM

Prayer Group

Wednesdays after mass

Parish Council

Every two months

St. Vincent de Paul Society

2nd Wednesday, 7:30 PM

Sunday School (ages 3-6)

During 10:00 AM Mass

DR. RICHARD STYKA

COSMETIC FAMILY &
SLEEP APNEA DENTISRY

1588 Bloor St. W.  416-530-1070
dorvaldental@gmail.com

• PLUMBING       • DISASTER CLEAN UP
• DRAINS          • RESTORATION SERVICES

416-503-4444
www.rotorooter.com

“1 Call Solves It All”

SIN
CE 1935

Remedy
,
sRx

www.billmohan.com

SPOT

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

Nathaniel S. Brettle

1678 Bloor St. W. #302 416-534-3555
nathaniel.brettle@mpllaw.ca

www.mpllaw.ca

MPL
MALO PILLEY LEHMAN

L A W Y E R S

SPOT
Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

SPOT

Senior's Day Special
first Friday of every month

Church Supplies, Religious Books & Gifts
416-690-4777

322 Consumers Rd., North York
2187 Bloor St. W.

HIGH PARK
PHYSIOTHERAPY

Paid by OHIP,
WSIB, Private

2146 Bloor St. W.
Runnymede Subway

Evelyn Brett
416-766-8565

highparkphysiotherapy.com

DUNDAS
WOODWINDOWS
& SPECIALTIES INC.

"A family business
since 1985" 

2113 Dundas St. W.
416-534-4593

www.dundaswoodwindows.ca

Call  416-769-2885 and book
your personal tour of

our award winning residence.
2100 Bloor Street West
www.thegrenadier.com

Faith and trust are rooted in our hearts.
Faith and trust guide us.

In the time of need, it's your
faith and trust that guides
you to the comfort of your
Parish.

YORKE
416-767-3153

BUTLER
416-231-2833

PEEL
905-279-7663

NEWEDUK
905-828-8000

Now open in Bloor West Village at 2321 Bloor Street West!
Come see why The LF Optical Group has been The GTA'S choice

for designer and luxury eyewear for less for over 30 years!

416-762-2657  www.lfoptical.com

Crossways
Family Dental

Dr. Julia Jarvis
Dr. Krystyna Jarvis

2340 Dundas St W
416-535-5799

Call

905-624-4422

for this space

1554 A Bloor Street West, Toronto, ON M6P 1A4

WWW.SMILECITYDENTAL.CA

FREE Specified Dental Services from the Government of Ontario

We have over 20 years of experience working with:

Social Assistance Program • Refugee Program

Welfare • ODSP • First Nations

Healthy Smiles of Ontario Program

Private Insurance Benefits

Low Income Families

We Speak many languages.

Call: 416-539-9887 for an Appointment

Year Round Tax Service
Tax Planning • Bookkeeping • Mortgage Loan • RRSP & RRSP Loan • RESP

Life & Health Insurance • Investment Advising
New Business Setup •  Pension Related Forms

1665 Bloor St W  416-533-8333



BAPTISM OF THE LORD 

 
  

 

MASS 
INTENTIONS 

Monday, January 11 
Hebrews 1:1-6 Psalm 97 1-2, 6-9 
Mark 1:14-20 
5:30 pm   Deceased Friars 
 
Tuesday, January 12 
Hebrews 2:5-12   Psalm 8:1-8 
Mark 1:21-28 
5:30 pm Int. of the General Council 
 
Wednesday, January 13 
Hebrews 2:14-18 Psalm 105: 1-9  
Mark 1L29-39 
5:30 pm   Walter Pabian + 
 
Thursday, January 14 
Hebrews 3:7-14   Psalm 95: 6-11  
Mark 1;40-45 
5:30 pm Sick of the Parish 
 
Friday, January 15                            
Hebrews 4:1-5,11   Psalm 78:3-8  
Mark 2:1-12 
5:30 pm For an End to Covid-19 
 
Saturday January 16 
Hebrews 4:12-16   Psalm 19:7-
9,14   Mark 2:13-17 
5:30 pm   The Parish Community 
 
Sunday, January 17 
1Samuel 3:3-10, 19   Psalm 40: 
1,3,6-9   1 Corin.6:13-15, 17-20 
John 1:35-42 
10:00 am   Patti Labraico + 
 

Baptism of Our Lord

 

The Friar’s Nook 
 

     Happy new year! I've made it through my first year of being a pastor 
at certainly a strange time for the church. We were hamstrung by the 
pandemic for most of the year but with some creativity and your help, 
we were able to still move forward as a parish. We did Baptisms, albeit 
privately, one family at a time when we were allowed to be open, we did 
most of our First Communions on the Sundays that we were open and 
that was received very well, especially by family members who could 
not attend but watched online. We finished our RCIA, bringing two 
people into the church. And just before our last shutdown, I was able to 
Confirm all of our students! We also had several funerals, some at the 
funeral parlor due to the shutdown, and some here at the parish. All of 
this has been enhanced by our ability to live stream our services on 
Facebook. Believe it or not, we live streamed all of the first 
communions, the confirmations, and some of the funerals and baptisms.  
   That brings up one of the newest and best changes we've had here at 
Saint Joan of Arc. The ability to live stream the Mass online, so that 
you at home can participate with us. I thank you for your generosity 
especially in this time that helped us to pay for the camera that we use. 
For those of you who do watch online you know that I'm still working 
the bugs out technically, so that the Mass flows better, but some of 
those bugs have to do with me! I'm still learning but we're making 
leaps and bounds. Since I haven't been able to see people and talk to 
people, I began a Bible study online on Wednesdays at 2:00 PM. I have 
to admit it is strange talking to a computer for an hour a week without 
some questions or comments or reactions from you, but thus far it 
seems to be going well. Some weeks I have over 300 views. And if 
people are sharing a computer that means well over 300 people 
watching! I love talking about scripture, so it's a joy for me to do so but 
it would be nice to have some bodies present. However, I realize that 
by leaving it online, people who couldn't watch live at 2:00 PM can 
watch it anytime and so it's available to a wider audience. Also, thanks 
to a parishioner, we have a Children’s liturgy page online that families 
can use from week to week with all kinds of activities and teaching 
tools available. Here’s to the internet church. 
   On a more mundane level. the city finally provided us with new trash 
cans and recycling bins, and they are things of beauty! I invite you to 
stop by our parking lot and have a look, you won't be disappointed (in 
fact you may not be the only people there since every time I put trash in 
the bins there's other peoples trash already in there!) Also, as of 2021 
we have a new website company that will redesign our website and 
make it far easier for us to update, it put a calendar on it, and hopefully 
a link to our livestreamed masses. I'm looking forward to the day when 
we can fill out our calendar with events and things happening here at 
the parish.   
    

JANUARY 10, 2021 

 
   I wish to thank all of you for your Christmas wishes, gifts, and food. 
As Father Ken frequently mentions – “We eat well here”. Speaking of 
Father Ken, most of his symptoms of COVID-19 are over but he still 
doesn't have his full strength back, tires easily. (I told him no more 
late-night Pittsburgh Steelers games!) I have managed to stay 
unscathed by the virus. Thank God! Hope you all stay well and that we 
open soon! 

Till then, I’ll keep you posted, 
Fr. Bob 

______________________________________________________  
The Annual Week of Prayer Service 
for the Greater Toronto Area    Sunday January 24, 2021 
4:00 p.m. Please join us virtually at: 
facebook.com/agincourtcommunitychurch 
This event is hosted by the Salvation Army and sponsored by the 
Archdiocese of Toronto’s Office for Promoting Christian Unity & 
Religious Relations with Judaism, and the Greater Toronto Area 
Council of Christian Churches. 
 
On Line Bereavement Programme 
The New Beginnings Bereavement Programme offers both men and 
women a learning environment which is safe, welcoming and non 
judgemental. The program 4 weeks of psycho-education which assists 
and accompanies the bereaved in exploring grief, experiencing healing 
and renewing faith. The program resources include audio/video media, 
handouts and time will be allocated for questions and group discussion.  
Goals: *understanding the fundamentals of grief and 
mourning.*Explaining the transition dynamics of loss.*Developing 
skills for emotional management and practical care.*Renewing faitha 
and rediscover of personal spirituality. For more information contact: 
Arcangelo Uanni mre (416 921 1163 ext 2225 or 
alimlanni@cfstoronto.com 
 
THE FRIARS STUDENT WRITING CONTEST  
It is time once again for the Friars’ Student Writing Award. Students 
aged 14-18 are invited to write a five-hundred-word essay for the Week 
of Christian Unity, celebrated from January 18th to the 25th, 2021. 
This year the theme is, “Abide in my love and you shall bear much 
fruit” (ef. John 15:5-9) 
 

OFFICE INFORMATION 
2021 OFFERTORY ENVELOPES 
Are ready for pickup, they can be 
collected Tuesdays and Thursdays 
when Rosanne is in the office. 
 
2021 SUNDAY MISSALS:  are 
available from the office for $5.00 
each. When Rosanne is in.  
 
MASSES 
Be assured if you have booked a 
mass to be said here at St Joan of 
Arc, it will be said.  Even though 
we can not open up the church, Fr. 
Bob and Fr. Ken are privately 
saying mass daily. All the masses 
that have been booked have been 
said to date. We continue to book 
masses through the office. 
 
Society of St. Vincent de Paul St. 
Joan of Arc Conference 
On behalf of our Vincentians, I 
would like to thank all of you for 
your Christmas support.  Even 
though we were not able to have an 
actual collection in the church, we 
were still able to help almost 80 
families have some Christmas joy!   
Please remember, when you are 
making a donation to SVDP, to 
make your cheque payable to St. 
Vincent de Paul St. Joan of Arc 
Conference. We are registered 
charity and issue our own receipts.     
May you have a blessed New Year 
and remember St. Vincent de Paul 
during the pandemic, our people are 
still in need of assistance.  
                                           Rosanne  
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Now open in Bloor West Village at 2321 Bloor Street West!
Come see why The LF Optical Group has been The GTA'S choice

for designer and luxury eyewear for less for over 30 years!

416-762-2657  www.lfoptical.com

Crossways
Family Dental

Dr. Julia Jarvis
Dr. Krystyna Jarvis

2340 Dundas St W
416-535-5799

Call

905-624-4422

for this space

1554 A Bloor Street West, Toronto, ON M6P 1A4

WWW.SMILECITYDENTAL.CA

FREE Specified Dental Services from the Government of Ontario

We have over 20 years of experience working with:

Social Assistance Program • Refugee Program

Welfare • ODSP • First Nations

Healthy Smiles of Ontario Program

Private Insurance Benefits

Low Income Families

We Speak many languages.

Call: 416-539-9887 for an Appointment

Year Round Tax Service
Tax Planning • Bookkeeping • Mortgage Loan • RRSP & RRSP Loan • RESP

Life & Health Insurance • Investment Advising
New Business Setup •  Pension Related Forms

1665 Bloor St W  416-533-8333




